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December 1, 2014 

Javier Zaldivar, Executive Director 
San Andreas Regional Center 
P.O. Box 50002 
San Jose, CA 95150 

Dear Mr. Zaldivar: 
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Thank you for submitting your year 2015 performance contract, which was adopted by 
the board of directors on October 17, 2014. Staff reviewed the performance contract for 
compliance with applicable statutory provisions and the Department of Developmental 
Services' (Department) performance contract guidelines dated August 21, 2014. Your 
performance contract for 2015 is approved as submitted. Any revisions to the approved 
plan must be submitted to the Department in writing. 

We appreciate the efforts of your staff and the community's participation in the 
development of your plan. If you have any questions regarding this letter, please 
contact Allan Smith, Regional Center Operations Section, at (916) 654-3668. 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

BRIAN WINFIELD 
Assistant Deputy Director 
Community Services Division 

cc: Mary Gonzalez, San Andreas Regional Center, Inc. / 
David Grady, Area Board VII 

"Building Partnerships, Supporting Choices" 


